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 Volume 2.11 
 Thursday 27 June 2024 

              
Dear School Community, 
 
Thank you for your caution in keeping children home when they are not up to par.  There has been a lot of 
sickness affecting our student and staff community; handwashing and sanitising is encouraged for 
everyone.   Let’s hope two weeks holiday is just what the doctor ordered.  
 
 We look forward to finishing the term with our planting tomorrow afternoon;  you are all welcome to 
come along and join in with the children in this activity.  School will finish at the normal time of 3:20p, 
 
 
 
We will be having a whole school planting session in the afternoon. Everyone is welcome to join us and 
help from 1:30 pm on the 28th June. Contact Jo Britt our hard-working gardening STEAM teacher for more 
information jbritt@saqueenscliff.catholic.edu.au 
 

 

 

 

KEY DATES    

Term 2 2024   

Fri 28 June 12:30 pm 
1:30 pm – 4:30 pm 
3.20pm 

Sausage Sizzle 
Working Bee – Planting afternoon 
School dismissal for Last day of term 

Term 3 2024   

Mon 15 July  First day of Term 3 

Tuesday 30 July 2:15 – 5:15pm Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews 

Thu 1 August  School Closure Day 

Wed 14 August 5:30 – 7:00 pm First Eucharist 

Mon 19 – 23 August  Book Week 

Thu 29 August  Fathers’ Day Stall 

Fri 30 August 8:00 am Fathers’ Day Breakfast 

mailto:principal@saqueenscliff.catholic.edu.au
http://www.saqueenscliff.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:jbritt@saqueenscliff.catholic.edu.au
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                                School Planting Session  
  after a BBQ Lunch.                               
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Save the date for Book Week Parade… 

Abracadabra  

 

 
 

Our Term 3 BOOK WEEK theme is Reading is Magic! So here is your 

opportunity to think about costumes for our annual Book Week Parade along Hesse 

Street on Friday 23 August! This is no hocus-pocus! Let’s get really magical and 

be inspired by wonderful children’s books such as Possum Magic, The Magic Hat and 

The Enchanted Wood. We have something truly special planned this year, or should I 

say magical! So during the holidays check out Op Shops and repurposing costumes at 

home to add to the joy of the morning and what we all feel.  

Enjoy your magical holidays together      
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This is a perfect opportunity to bring together all the kids from the three local schools. 
 
The fair will be fun for all ages. We have organised players from the VBL1 and the VJBL to come 
and sign autographs and interact with the public. There will be some great prizes and giveaways, 

as well as food and merchandise.  


